

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL STATE OF ILLINOIS

Lisa Madigan ATTORNEY GENERAL

July 6, 2009

Michele Watson ILEAS Training Center 1701 East Main Street Urbana, Illinois 61802

Dear Ms. Watson,

As Attorney General, I would like to thank you for your assistance at the Adam Walsh Act Training at the ILEAS Training Center. My staff and I greatly appreciate your efforts.

This meeting provided law enforcement officials with a tremendous opportunity to exchange information and strategies for applying the Adam Walsh Child Protection and Safety Act in Illinois. The information provided during the meeting regarding legislative updates and Internet crimes will assist us in ensuring the safety of all Illinois residents.

Thank you again for helping to make this training a success. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Wa Madigar

Very truly yours,

Lisa Madigan

Attorney General

Les affections for the constituent of the constituent of the first of the constituent of

ada ta